
 

18th October 2024 

Reception parent meetings are on Tuesday 5th November. Please make sure you book an 

appointment on Scopay. If you are struggling with Scopay, please phone the office. 

Thank you 

Letters went out this week for the Reception and Year 6 Heights and Weights that are on 

Tuesday 10th December 9:30am. Please refer to the contact on the letter if you do not 

wish to consent to this. 

Autumn Half Term: 

School will close today, Friday 18th October for the Autumn half 

term for 2 weeks and will reopen on Monday 4th November.  

FREE Bikeability sessions over half term! Cycles and helmets can be 
provided free of charge and the sessions will be at Stoneyholme           
Primary School, Oswald Street, Burnley, Lancashire, BB12 0BN. To 
attend you must sign up using the link provided-  https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/go-velo-holiday-sessions-burnley-
59750696443  


